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2002-10-01


No 59/02

NCC to build nursing homes in Horten, Norway, for 

SEK 160 million

NCC has been commissioned to build two nursing homes in Horten, Norway. The contracts are worth a total of approximately SEK 160 million (NOK 126 million). 

Construction on the two projects – the Indre Havn and Gannestad nursing homes – will commence in February 2003 and is scheduled to be completed by the summer of 2004. A total of about 110 employees will be engaged in construction of the two nursing homes.

The Indre Havn nursing home will be 5,500 square meters large and the Gannestad nursing home 3,300 square meters large. The projects will create 112 new nursing places in Horten.
For further information, please contact:

Tor Kleiven, Project Manager NCC Construction Norway Tel +47 33 00 37 09 or

+47 992 77 088

Even Landsem, Regional Manager NCC Construction Norway Tel +47 33 00 37 01 or

+47 950 44 251

Gisela Lindstrand, Press Relation Manager NCC AB Tel +46 8 585 52346 

or +46 70 392 9500
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had 2001 sales of SEK 46 billion, with 25,000 employees. 
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